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 PUBLIC CONSULTATION “REVIEW OF THE STANDARD CHART OF 
ACCOUNTS” 

The CSSF draws attention to the fact that the Commission des normes comptables (CNC) 

launched, on the occasion of the review of the Standard Chart of Accounts (“Plan comptable 

normalisé” - “PCN”), a public consultation, open from 13 November 2014 to 31 January 2015, to 

all parties interested in accounting information of companies, in order to collect the opinion of 

these parties on their experience concerning the use of the PCN.  

The consultation document is available here (only in French).  

 

Luxembourg, 2 December 2014 

http://goo.gl/forms/cpyMgSNXNQ
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